
Year 4 Homework letter  - Friday 15th July 2022 

 

And finally… If you have any quick questions or concerns please feel free to drop an email to 

info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to arrange a time for a meeting. Please do keep an eye on the 

school website which lists all the key dates for the Summer Term.  

Mr Proffitt, Mrs O’Hanlon and Mrs Hickey – The Year 4 team  

Production 

On Friday afternoon we were treated to the 

Year 6 performance of ‘’The Greatest Show’. 

The performance was absolutely captivating 

and the children were completely enthralled 

by the performance.  

Maths 

This week during Maths we have been con-
tinuing our revision of word problems. Last 
week we focused purely on addition and sub-
traction. This week we re-introduced word 
problems including multiplication and divi-
sion. The children have continued to show 
great resilience in solving these problems. 
They have worked hard both independently 
and in pairs and groups to solve the trickier 
problems.  

English 
This week in English we are continuing with 
our work on the book Weslandia. The chil-
dren have started planning their own civili-
zation this week. They have utilised some of 
the ideas from Weslandia and started creat-
ing their own crops, sports, counting system 
and music. The ideas we have discussed dur-
ing class time have been fantastic. Next 
week we will focus on turning their excellent 
planning work into interesting and informa-
tive brochure. We will be thinking carefully 
about all of the grammatical points we have 
covered in Year 4 and how we can use them 
to benefit our brochures.  

Homework 
Spellings: The spellings this week focus on 
statutory Year 4 words.  
Maths: Please complete the word problems 
regarding addition and subtraction. 
Reading: Please continue to read over the 
weekend and make a note in the yellow 
reading log. 

Diary Dates 

No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  

No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 

Geography 

This term in Geography we have been learn-
ing about Europe. We have been using the 
atlases to locate countries and capital cities 
on maps. The children have also been under-
taking a mini project. They have been re-
searching countries that I allocated them 
with, and have subsequently created excel-
lent poster fact files about them. 

. 


